
From: Karina Hiller   
Sent: January 9, 2025 3:28 PM 
To: Rob Siewert <Rob.Siewert@FoothillsCountyAB.ca> 
Subject: Property tax 

  

 
You don't often get email from . Learn why this is 
important  

 

Hi Rob, 

  

I am writing today about our property tax 

Roll # 1927133090  

Legal Description 1,2,3,4,5,6,7;4;6980AG SW 13;19;27 W4 

  

We bought this building 1.5 years ago and just got our property tax for the first time from the 
home we used to live in.  We no longer live at the location which is why we didn't receive it 
in the first place.  We were wondering if we could get a refund for the arrears as we just 
received this the other day and would have normally payed it when it came in last 
summer.  I'm in the process of updating the legal address for our last property as it no 
longer belongs to us since 2022. 

  

Thank you so much for taking the time to read my message, let us know if there is anything 
else you need from us.  

Arrears are $532.59 

  

Thank you kindly, 

Karina Hiller 

  

 

mailto:Rob.Siewert@FoothillsCountyAB.ca
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification



